
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 9th December 2016 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Issue 14 

Let every light shine 

Star of the week: 
Wrens: Tiffany for 

trying really hard in all 
subjects  
Owls: Jack for 

making a beautiful 
snowman in art.  
Skylarks: William for 

trying his best in all 

lesson.   
Kestrels: Elizabeth 

for improving in 
English and maths.  
NB: Sharing assembly 
next week will be a 
certificate assembly. 
The children will be 
receiving their 
attendance and 
behaviour awards.       

 

Thankyou 
We would like to say a really big thank to the friends for all their 

hard work with the Christmas Fair. The children loved meeting 
Santa and the staff room has never looked so good. We really 

appreciate your support! 
 

 

 

 Dates for your 

diary 

REMINDER: NO CLUBS 

NEXT WEEK 

Monday 12thDecember: 

9.30am Dress rehearsal  

Tuesday 13th December: 

2.30pm Nativity 

performance  

Wednesday 14th 

December: 6pm Nativity 

performance  

Thursday 15th December: 

Christmas Lunch and 

Christmas party 

Friday 16th December: 

2.30pm Carol concert. Last 

day of term. 

Thursday 5th January: 

Children back to school  

 

        

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

The student council would like to raise money for Save the 

Children. They would like to have a Christmas Jumper day on 

Friday 16th December. The suggested donation is a £1.  

 

Nativity Arrangements 

As you know we have been working hard on the nativity, it sounds 

amazing. We are sending the costumes home today and would like 

the children to come dressed in them on the Monday 12th 

December. They can bring their uniform in a named bag and get 

changed at school after the dress rehearsal. The costumes will 

stay in school and we will change the children into them for the 

afternoon performance on Tuesday 13th December. They will 

then bring them home and we ask that you bring your children 

dressed in them, to the church, for the Evening performance on 

Wednesday 14th December. On that evening we would like the 

children to be at the church by 5.45pm for a 6pm start.  

There will be reserved seating in the church for the children and 

adults as they come onto the stage from various places in the 

church. Please could you ensure that you do not sit in these 

spaces, we have left the pews with the best views for family.   

The church does have limited space so we ask that you try to 

spread out family members across the three performances.  

 

Christmas Dinner & Party 

On Thursday 15th December the children will be having their 

Christmas dinner and party. They can bring party clothes to 

change into before lunch and then will be having parties in their 

classes.  

 


